
Gather Post
EXCITING NEWS

Gather & Grow Coming Soon
We have some exciting news to share with you! As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance communication 
and provide you with more timely information, we are transitioning from our traditional quarterly 
newsletter (Gather Post) to bi-monthly (every other month) updates. The Gather Post will now be called 
Gather & Grow.

What Does This Mean for You?

In the upcoming statement inserts, you’ll find a variety of helpful content, including:
• Latest Gather news
• Financial tips
• Important reminders and deadlines
• Be the first to hear about our promotions and events
• Fun recipes– stay tuned!

A Heartfelt Mahalo for Your Loyalty
We want to take a moment to thank you for your support of the Gather Post over the years. Your 
engagement has been vital to the success of our communications. We truly appreciate the opportunity 
to share our new and innovative enhancements as we’re always looking for ways to improve your 
member experience.

Looking Ahead

Mahalo again for your continued trust and support. We are proud to be your partner in achieving 
financial success!

With warm aloha,
#TeamGather

Rest assured, the transition will be seamless. You will receive important information more frequently and 
conveniently alongside your regular account statements and estatements.

What You Can Expect in Gather & Grow

Aloha Gather Federal Credit Union Member,

We are excited about this new chapter in how we stay connected with you. We believe this new direction 
will allow us to keep you better informed while also sharing fun content for you and your family.
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Save the Date!
2025 High School Scholarship applications are available on www.gatherfcu.org.
Wednesday, January 1, 2025

December 2024 Recap
Lights on Rice Parade

Kīlauea Christmas

Friday, December 6

Breakfast with Santa
Saturday, December 14Saturday, December 7

Recipe Corner
We will be featuring member recipes starting in our March 
2025 issue. Use the QR code or link below to submit your 
recipes for a chance to be featured!
https://forms.office.com/r/mbnyPiNEne

Mahalo to Kaulana Kīlauea and their team for having us: 
President Gary Smith, Secretary Shelley Paik, Treasurer Gary 
Pacheco, and Executive Director Kalikolīhau Paik.

71st Annual Membership Meeting
Saturday, March 29, 2025 | Smith’s Tropical Paradise

This event is proudly hosted by Kauai Family Magazine in 
support of Big Brothers Big Sisters Kauai and our beloved keiki.

‘Ono dishes that bring people together.


